
 
 

Report of the Arts Representatives to SSMU  
November 14, 2018 

 
Ana Paula 

● Health and Dental meeting went well, met with Student Care- adjusting agreement rates 
with Desjardin to expand Mental Health and Reproductive Health Coverage 

● Last draft of Family Care policy, to be presented at the final SSMU council 
● Governance reform meeting went well, committee is looking for more representatives; 

BIPOC (and other minorities) are ​especially encouraged to apply  
● SSMU referendum 
● Looking into reviewing SSMU Equity by-laws  

 
Garima  

● Disseminated information and TOR for Fall Reading Week committee, BOMCOM, and 
Governance Reform committees (answered questions from constituents, etc.) 

● Finance committee update: missed first meeting but reviewed minutes, next meeting will 
be set by Monday 

● Francophonie committee update: Commissioner hired? Looking forward to getting 
● started! Hope to also work on SSMU Constitution translation initiative. 
● BoD referendum decision - hopefully ratified! 

 
Andrew 

● Meeting for McGill 200th Anniversary planning committee Thursday 
● SSMU Council tomorrow 
● Governance Reform meeting Friday 2:30-4:00; all are welcome to come share ideas 

about the SSMU BoD 
● Library Partnership Committee meeting last Friday went well-we will be beginning 

consultation soon 
● Encouraged constituents to turn out to vote in the referenda, especially regarding the 

name change 
● Drafted application for Fall Reading Week Committee 
● Sent regards for CSA meeting 

 


